City&e
Guilds

Statement:
Dear BSE centres,

After receiving feedback from centres, City & Guilds is currently conducting a review of the
performance of its online tests for the 6189 Plumbing and Domestic Heating and new 6035 Diplomas
in Plumbing Studies qualifications.

As a result we will be making live a revised version of the ‘6035-502 Electrical principles and
processes for building services engineering’ as of today. All existing scheduled tests will be updated
to reflect the content of the new test, and all tests scheduled from today will reflect the content of
the new test. This new version of the test is designed to reflect the language of level 2 plumbing
candidates more accurately than before, and we feel will be an improvement for all centres using
this qualification.

Over the coming months, we plan to review and improve other tests within these qualifications as
necessary, beginning with the ‘6189-302 Level 3 Understand and apply domestic cold water system
installation, commissioning, service and maintenance techniques’, which we plan to make available
by the end of January 2013.

We have spoken to a number of centres about these tests over the past few weeks, but if you have
any further queries, please feel free to contact kiz.durrani@cityandguilds.com or
salim.visram@cityandguilds.com

We also have some draft support materials for the new craft qualifications, if centres would like to
view this material please email darren.quinn@cityandguilds.com

Thanks BSE Team



